Southwold Enterprise Hub Construction Works — new electricity supply — w/c 15th May 2023.

In respect of the UKPN new electrical supply works being carried out on behalf of Southwold Town Council
at the site on the corner of Station Road and Blyth Road.

The new mains supply works by UKPN will be commencing on Monday 15t May. Their highway. permit has
been granted for the duration of their works scheduled to finish on the 315 May or sooner if possible. We
have tried to influence the UKPN works but due to the scope of their works they are unable to streamline

their works.

UKPN have stated that their work scheduled is to bring the new supply from Statfion Road across Blyth Road
and entering the site along Blyth Road. A traffic management system — 4 way lights (2 situated in Station
Road, 1in Pier Avenue and 1 in Blyth Road) will be used. The car parking bays af the front of the businesses
will be suspended for the durafion of the works.

The contractors have met with UKPN on site and it was again discussed regarding the length of their works.
They will endeavour to complete their works and clear away in readiness for the Whitsun Bank holiday
weekend. If for any reason their works are not complete by the Bank holiday weekend we have arranged
for the 4 way fraffic management o be pulled back to allow the suspended parking bays to be made

available. ‘

If the works do not take place over the weekends the traffic management will be disengaged to allow a
free movement of fraffic intfo and out of the town.

We have been advised that the use of the Millennium car park is available for business owners, employees
and visitors. This has parking for approx. 50+ vehicles. :
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